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BR 13 Journals of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston, 1791-1800

1 Journal of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston, of a
journey to Paris, with comments upon events in France

6 Jul - 30 Aug
1791

2 Journal of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston, of a
journey by him and his family through France, across to Cologne
and down into Italy

28 Jul - 27 Nov
1792

3 Notebook of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston,
describing parts of Rome

1792-3

4 Journal of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston, of a
journey by him and his family from Rome up into Switzerland and
back down to Florence

8 Jun - 10 Dec
1793

5 Journal of travel in Italy 1793

6 Journal of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston, describing
excursions to Capri, Sorrento, etc.

Apr 1793 and
Apr 1794

7 Journal of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston, describing
excursions around the Rome area, including Pompeii

18 Dec 1793 -
21 Feb 1794

8 Journal of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston, describing
a journey from Rome to Venice

8 May - 15 Jun
1794

9 Journal of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston, describing
a journey from Rome to Venice and then on towards Munich
[duplicates part of 8]

8 May - 1 Jul
1794

10 Journal of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston, describing
excursions around the Munich area

10 - 16 Jul 1794

11 Journal of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston, describing
a journey by himself and his wife from Broadlands across to Exeter
and back again to Broadlands

18 Oct - 1 Nov
1796

12 Journal of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston, of a tour
of the north of England and parts of Scotland

1800

13 Journal of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston, of a
journey from London to Scotland, including a visit to Edinburgh

11 Sep - 20 Nov
1800

14 Notebook of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston, of notes
on Italy, including Versuvius and Pompeii

n.d.

15 Notebook of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston,
commenting upon and listing works of art in various churches in
Rome

n.d. c.1794

16 Notebook of Henry Temple, second Viscount Palmerston,
commenting upon and listing works of art in various palaces in
Italy

n.d.

17 Notebook on Italy n.d.


